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May 6, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re: Disabilities Studies Minor
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on April 27, 2011, and reviewed the semester conversion plans for the minor in Disabilities Studies, an interdisciplinary program that now resides in the Diversity and Identity Studies Collective at OSU (DISCO).  The conversion follows the current Disabilities Studies minor closely with no substantive change.  Our committee had reviewed this program at an earlier date and recommended several corrections and clarifications.  At our April 27 meeting we again reviewed the proposal and voted unanimously to send it on to the full CCI, although a couple of concerns remain:
· Three courses in Social Work at the graduate/professional level (Social Work 750.04, 751.03: and 751.04) are listed as counting in the minor.  These courses should be removed, or, if included (with the appropriate semester numbers) the proposal should state why they are appropriate for the minor, and that they will require (so we assume) advisor approval (which should also be noted on the semester advising sheet).
· In the program rationale statement, the word “person” in the last line should be replaced by “personal.”

Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
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